								
										October 8, 2021
         Dear Middle School Parents:
	 Students are settling into their routines for the most part and are making gains in learning.   
            Please remind your child of the safety protocols put in place by Public Health and the Dept. of  
	Education and how important it is to keep everyone at school and at home safe.  Here are a few 	reminders/notices for this month. 

· Monday, Oct. 11 - No school: Thanksgiving Day.
· Tuesday, Oct. 12 is School Picture Day. 
· October 15th -- Pending approval and permission slips to follow---Grade 6: Tree Measurement workshop with Meduxnekeag River Association, Inc.
· October 28th – Grade 7 class: Eco Citizens program begins.  Guest Instructor from Falls Brook Centre.
· Safe Schools Week is this week. We have been, and will be doing, various drills and safety practices throughout the week. 
· October book orders have been given to Middle School students. The more orders our class 
sends in, the more bonus coupons we get to spend on resources for our classroom. Ordering 
online is the way we are doing it again this year.  Information about this is on the book orders
and on the Scholastic Canada website. My class code is RC219231.  Grade 6’s and 7’s: please use this code when ordering so that our class can get free stuff. Grade 8 students: please use RC214570, which is Ms. Foster’s class code. 
· All middle school students born 2009 and earlier are reminded that they must show 
proof of double vaccination at the office in order to be eligible for extra-curricular activities, including clubs and teams. So, for example, don’t forget to bring those in and show Mrs.
McIntosh in the office so you are ready for Basketball season (which is starting soon!)
· The Remembrance Day Poster and Literary contest, which is sponsored by our local Legion each year, is coming up soon. Students in Middle School will be working on posters during Ms. Foster’s Art class and will have the option to submit their work as an entry in this contest. The contest regulations will be given to the students and posted on the school website. Entry forms are available from Ms. Foster and at the office. Deadline for entries to be turned in to the office is November 3. 

 Any questions or concerns, please contact us at the school.  Thanks, 


							CCS Middle School Team
